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UNISYNC CONCLUDES TELUS MULTI-YEAR CONTRACT  

 
 
November 23, 2016 – Unisync Corp. (TSXV: “UNI”) is pleased to announce that its 
wholly owned subsidiary, Unisync Group Limited (“Unisync”), has been selected by 
TELUS Communication Company to be their new full service uniform provider. 
 
Effective immediately, the multi-year agreement is a key component in establishing 
a strong partnership between TELUS and Unisync. Both partners are committed to 
working together towards a seamless transition into a new custom uniform program, 
unique to the people of TELUS. 

 
 “We are extremely pleased to add TELUS, Canada’s fastest-growing national 
telecommunications company to our list of corporate image wear clients.” 
commented Margaret Ramsdale, Unisync’s Western Canada Vice President. 
 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD  

Douglas F. Good 
Chief Executive Officer  

Investor relations contact:   
Tel: 778-370-1725      
Email: dgood@unisyncgroup.com  
Website: www.unisyncgroup.com  
 


